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SGX Resources Inc. Announces Resignation of 
Director 

 
 
Toronto, Ontario – May 4, 2016: SGX Resources Inc. (TSX-V: SXR) (the “Company”) 
announces that Bruce Reid has resigned as a Director of the Company effective May 1, 2016. 
The Board of Directors wish to thank Mr. Reid for his services and wish him well in his future 
endeavors. 
 
For further information, please contact Dale Ginn, CEO, at (204) 794-5818, or visit 
www.sgxresources.com.  
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors,  
 
Dale Ginn, President & CEO 
 
SGX RESOURCES INC. 
 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined 
in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or 
accuracy of the contents of this News Release. 


